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Dear Nursery Parents, 
 
It is with great regret that I have to cancel your scheduled February’s parents evening due to staff absence.   
 
Mrs Haynes will continue to be the friendly, constant adult for your child at this time and I will do all I can to try 
to find a supply teacher who is able to offer some longer term commitment.  I will keep you posted on staffing 
as and when I can. 
 
It is my intention to have a nursery open morning, in the next half-term, to invite you into school and see your 
child in their nursery environment.  Please look out for details to be sent out after the February break.    
 
Best wishes, 
 
Angela Hughes 
Headteacher  
George Street Primary School 
George Street 
Hemel Hempstead 

Hertfordshire 

HP2 5HJ 
TEL: 01442 255638 
FAX: 01442 262720 

 

2nd February 2024 

tel:01442
http://www.georgestreet.herts.sch.uk/

